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ST. CROIX CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL CLOSED NOVEMBER 15 

 

ST. CROIX, USVI – St. Croix Central High School will remain closed on Friday, November 15, 
as work to identify a gaseous odor on the campus continues. Agencies are actively investigating 
sewer lines on and near the Central High campus. 

 

The Department of Education has partnered with the Department of Planning and Natural 
Resources, Waste Management, Department of Health-Div. of Environmental Health and 
VITEMA to rectify the issue.  

 

Central High School report card distribution originally scheduled for Nov. 15 will take place on 
Tuesday, November 19 from 7:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the school.  
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